
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To  : Menara TA One Tenants 
 
From  : TA Property Management Department 
 
Date  : 19th November 2019 
 
Subject : Temporary Road Closure (Extension) 
 
 
Pleased be informed that the driveway closure will be extended to 30th of November 2019 
due to unforeseen circumstances. To enter and exit the carpark, kindly use Jalan Law 
Yew Swee (next to Kakatoo Café) as shown in the diagram below. 
 

 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. We thank you in advance for your patience 
and full cooperation. 
 
Should there be any further enquiries, please contact us at 03-2072 1277 ext. 7801. 
 
Note: This is a computer-generated document. No signature is required. 
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